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The National Nurse Practitioner Residency and Fellowship Training Consortium (NNPRFTC) DBA 
“The Consortium for Advanced Practice Providers” is recognized by the United State Department of 
Education as the accrediting agency for postgraduate nurse practitioner training programs in the 
US. In keeping with the regulations of the United States Department of Education, the following are 
the accreditation actions taken by the Consortium’s Accreditation Commission at its August 8, 2024 
Accreditation Commission meeting.  
 
ACCREDITATION ACTIONS: 
 
Award Re-Accreditation – The term for re-accreditation is for five years  
El Rio Community Health Center 
Advanced Practice Registered Nurse Residency  
450 W. Paseo Redondo, Tucson, AZ 85701 
Jessica Smith, FNP-C – Residency Program Director  
Accreditation Action: Approved for initial accreditation for 5 years to August 8, 2029 
Next Accreditation Activity: Program Annual Report, October 31, 2024  
Next Comprehensive Site Visit: Spring 2029 
 
Extension of Accreditation 
HealthLinc  
Family Nurse Practitioner Residency 
2401 Valley Drive, Valparaiso, IN 46383 
Lisa Budka, FNP-C, APRN – Residency Program Director  
Accreditation Action: extend accreditation until September 12, 2024 when re-accreditation decision 
can be voted on. 
Next Accreditation Activity: September 12, 2024  
 
Extension of Accreditation 
Waianae Coast Comprehensive Health Center 
Na Lei Kukui Nurse Practitioner Residency Program 
86-260 Farrington Hwy, Waianae, HI 96792 
Kathleen Page, APRN – Residency Program Director 
Accreditation Action: extend accreditation until September 12, 2024 when re-accreditation decision 
can be voted on. 
Next Accreditation Activity: September 12, 2024  
 
The Consortium for Advanced Practice Providers Policies and Procedures manual is also available 
on the website:   https://www.apppostgradtraining.com/accreditation/policies-procedures/   
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If you require any further information, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely 

 
 

Kerry Bamrick, MBA                                                                                                                           

Executive Director                                                                                                                                           

Consortium for Advanced Practice Providers 


